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On Sunday, November 14th, Senator Robach attended, and spoke at, a ceremony to announce

a new Veterans memorial in Brighton. The memorial will be in Buckland Park, located on

Westfall Road. Ground is expected to be broken in the spring, and the hope is to have the

memorial ready by next summer.You can read more information about the memorial at

www.townofbrighton.org. Senator Robach here is pictured with Mary Taylor, who is

designing the memorial. The display in the middle is a miniature version of the top of the

monument.
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